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Dear Lascelles,

I-iay I Join with the many who I am sure 
are congratulâting you on your fine appointment?

I was sorry that after our fleeting 
acquaintance in Hull and then a renewal in Canada 
the chances of meeting should have been removed 
again. I have heard a very great deal from 
Canadians of your success here and I am sure tint 
you have a great career before you. Everyone here 
is very pleased.

Tours sincerely,

A. F. Laacelles, Esq., C.M.G., M.T.O., 
Sutton Waldron House,
Blandford, England.


